
Important Notice: Change in Your Data Plan 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to 

your data plan due to an oversubscription in your current plan tier. 

Effective [Effective Date], your data plan will be upgraded to [New Data Plan Name]. This 

upgrade will provide you with [details of new plan, e.g., increased data limits, additional 

features, etc.]. 

We understand that changes to your plan may raise questions, and we are here to assist you. If 

you have any concerns or would like to discuss this change, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer support team at [Customer Support Phone Number] or [Customer Support Email]. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. We appreciate your understanding and look forward to 

continuing to serve your needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


